
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 11th September 2024 

Year 3 Information 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 3, 

It was lovely to see so many faces yesterday at the Year 3 Parents Meeting. The 

children have settled very quickly at MJS and it is lovely to see so many smiling faces. 

For those of you who were unable to attend, the information is now available on the 

school website and can be found here. 

At the parents meeting I mentioned that we will be having a dress up day on Tuesday 

1st October. We invite the children to come to school dressed as pirates (as well as the 

Year 3 staff) on this day. The dress up can be as simple as a stripy t-shirt and a ‘make-

up’ beard/scar.  

We are not having any trips in the autumn term, as we want to make sure the children 

are settled into life at MJS, before we take them offsite. The information for trips (with 

dates) is on the presentation on the website above. 

Also on the website, you will find the curriculum overview for this half term here. 

If you have any questions, please speak to the class teacher of your child(ren) or email 

the school office. 

I have included a couple of examples of pirate dress up for your reference. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Davies 

Year 3 Lead Teacher 

https://maidenbower.ovw3.devwebsite.co.uk/page/?title=Forms+%26amp%3B+Letters&pid=35&action=saved
https://maidenbower.ovw3.devwebsite.co.uk/page/?title=View+our+Curriculum&pid=17

